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Chair Grayber, Vice-Chairs Lewis and Tran 
Representatives Conrad, Dexter, Evans and Hieb  
900 Court Street NE   
Salem, OR 97301   
  
February 12, 2024 
 
RE: House Bill 4093 
  
Central City Concern (CCC) provides a comprehensive continuum of affordable 
housing options integrated with direct social services including health 
care, recovery, and employment in Portland, OR. CCC served 6,123 clients with 
substance use disorder in 2022.   
 
CCC supports HB 4093. The Oregon Liquor & Cannabis Commission and 
Oregonians will benefit from the inclusion of a member with a public health 
background. We urge the legislature’s support for this package. Thank you for your 
service to our state.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Brooke Goldberg 
Public Policy Director 
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